
BPA Meeting Minutes 12/6/23

- Thanks to everyone who helped and worked at the Fall Book fair!
- We used scholastic dollars earned through the book fair to purchase 216 books that were used 

to fill the new book vending machine. 
- Fall fundraiser delivery is Wednesday 12/13.  We will need volunteers to help sort the items at 1,

then volunteers to help with pick up.  Please message us if you can help!
o Pick up will be 2:30-5:30 in the High School Gym.  Anyone picking up items will need to 

enter and exit the school from the High School doors, so if you are picking up an 
elementary student, you will have to go outside the elementary doors, walk around the 
school and enter through the HS doors.  This is a school policy, and we cannot have 
parents walking through the school during dismissal times. 

- The Holiday party is Tuesday 12/19.  All room volunteers need to be at the school at 1:00 and 
will need to be out of the school at 2:30. If you plan to take your child home after the party, 
please sign out the child when you get to the school before the party. 

o Please turn in receipts to Megan to be reimbursed.
- Valentine’s Day parties are scheduled for Wednesday, February 14th

o Budget is $100 per grade
o Papers with activities and list of parents is due February 5th

- Daffins fundraiser will be early this year, due to easter being early.  Papers will go home mid-
January and will be due February 7th. Delivery will be the week of March 18th.   

- Spring Book Fair will be the beginning of May, dates are still being finalized.
- We discussed End of year asking for ideas. We are looking into giving the students a survey to 

see what they would like to do for the day.   We will start planning/booking in January. 
- Our next meeting will be Wednesday January 10th at 6.


